ARCO Oil and Gas« apany

Permian District - West Area
Post Office Box 1710
Hohbs, New Mexico 88240
Telephone 505 393 7163
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George V. Ricks
Superintendent
Production & Drilling

November 30, 1984

0il Conservation Division
P, 0. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attn: Mr. Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

Enclosed is C-104 requesting a testing allowable of 5500
bbls 0il during the month of December 1984 for the Langley
Griffin #1, Section 28~225-36E,

This second testing allowable is needed to swab and flow
the Strawn zone 9340-9362' in order to clean up the well
bore prior to running potential test for completiom, The
testing allowable for November 1984 was not sufficient
because of a delay in producing well due to Bottom Hole
Pressure surveys, build up test and a failure in surface
production equipment.

Sincerely,
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D, L. Shackelfor /
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ARCO Oil and Gas Company is a Division of AtlanticRichfieldCompany



